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DIVERSITY CONCERNT AND INFORMATION 
 

26.1.23 
  
Dear Parents  
 

 On Thursday 2nd of February, the children need to come to school with their dance 

costume/clothes in a bag.  They will arrive to school in their normal uniform. They will be 

able to get changed in school.  Their hair and make-up does not need to be done.  I just 

need to check their costume works with the dance.  

(If more dress rehearsals are required a separate letter will be sent) 
 

 On Thursday 9th of February, the children need to come to school with their dance 

costume/clothes in a bag.  They will arrive to school in their normal uniform. They will be 

able to get changed in school.  Their hair does need to be done but their make-up does not 

need to be done.   

The children will leave school via coach at 11am for practise and will return at around 2pm.  

They also need a packed lunch. They will then put their uniform back on and finish school 

at the normal time.  

 

 On the evening of Thursday 9th of February, Children need to arrive at Pontin’s in Southport 

fully dressed in their costume, hair and makeup at 6:30pm.  Staff will be there on arrival. 

The show will start at 7pm.  There are no seat numbers in the venue.  There will be an 

interval at approx. 8pm.  The show is due to finish at 9:15pm approx. 

 

 Friday 10th February, children from the Diversity concert need to be in school by 10am.  

School will open at normal time, but if children are tired they can arrive later than usual.  

 
Thank you once again for all your continued support.  Any questions or concerns please 
contact myself directly.  
 
Kind regards 
 

KScott 
Mrs K. Scott 
Headteacher  

http://www.stmaryscatholicps.co.uk/

